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Changes to the planned issuance of Treasury Certificates in the next weeks

In light of the very successful issuance of the 1-year retail State Note, the Belgian Debt Agency has
decided to make the following changes to its planned issuance of Treasury Certificates in the next
weeks:

- On 5-Sep-2023 the Treasury Certificate with maturity 7-Mar-2024 will not be offered;
- The Treasury Certificate with maturity date 12-Sep-2024 will not be offered in the auctions of 12-
Sep-2023 and 10-Oct-2023.

Further measures will be communicated at the beginning of next week once the final amount of the 1-
year State Note is known.
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